
 
An Important Message from 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC)  

Update for the EVV PSO 2024 Waitlist 
 
Key Details: 
Texas Health and Human Services Commission and Texas Medicaid & Healthcare 
Partnership (TMHP) would like to announce that the program providers and 
financial management services agencies (FMSAs) currently on the Proprietary 
System Operator (PSO) Onboarding waitlist will be given the opportunity to 
onboard on or before the end of calendar year 2024. 

 

Additional Information: 
Further details, including timelines, will be communicated in a future update. 

 

Resources: 

Email TMHP PSO with any questions. 
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